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April 11, 2011 
 
 
Senator Clayton Hee, Chair 
Senator Maile S.L. Shimabukuro, Vice Chair 
Committee on Judiciary and Labor 
Hawaii State Capitol, Room 016 
 
RE: GM736 Submitting for consideration and confirmation to the Board of Trustees of the 

Deferred Compensation Plan, Gubernatorial Nominee, NEAL MIYAHIRA, for a term to expire 6-

30-2014. 

Dear Chair Hee, Vice Chair Shimabukuro and Members of the Committee: 

I strongly support the nomination of Neal Miyahira to the Board of Trustees of the Deferred 

Compensation Plan.  Simply put, Hawaii has no finer or better public servant than Neal.  He has faithfully 

done the people’s work, showing favoritism toward none, through three administrations.  He is as 

steady and as hard working a person as ever worked for our state government. 

He has a reputation for probity, and can also be justifiably proud of being a serious steward of the 

state’s finances.  In a word, he is the best. 

Thank you for the opportunity to submit written comments. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
John H. Radcliffe 
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